From: Helen Nesbitt

**Sent:** 22 August 2016 08:16

To: TeampNI

Subject: FAO James Bunten re Mansfield Bowling Club

Dear Mr Bunten

I'm writing to say I fully support the decision not give permission for residential development on the site of the Mansfield Bowling Club, Dartmouth Park, London.

It's an important local sports facility. Just this week my children have been using the holiday tennis club there - something they can walk to and enjoy. They do this regularly in school holidays.

I hope the site can be put to a sports / leisure use which I know will be well used and supported by local families.

Helen Nesbitt 24 Twisden Rd NW5 1DN

--Helen Nesbitt 07760194804

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>